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101 parents/carers completed the annual survey in 

February 2019, representing 137 children. 

One of the areas of concern raised by a number of 

parents related to the consistency of behaviour 

management across the school.  This has been 

something that has been the subject of recent staff 

meetings and the school’s behaviour policy is 

currently being revised.   

We are encouraged that the number of ‘red card’ 

incidents has reduced by 29% since September 

2019, compared to the same period last year and 

are confident that training and new strategies will 

further reduce this. 

Staff and governors really do value your feedback. 

Please take some time to complete the survey. 

 

 

 

 
 

Please complete our annual 

parent/carer survey! 

 

The survey will close on 13th March 2020.  If 

you need a paper copy of the survey, please 

do contact the office. 

 

Loving, learning and flourishing in community 

You can find out more about the work of the 

Governing Board and who the governors are 

by looking at the School website and reading 

our termly summary of business.   

If you wish to contact the governors you can 

do so via their email address 

governors@blake.oxon.sch.uk  

The governors have been delighted to see two of 

their longer-term property projects come to fruition 

this month. 

Work has taken place on the staff room to replace 

tired and broken storage and equipment, making 

the room a nicer, tidier and cleaner space for staff to 

take their breaks. 

The chairs in the hall have also been replaced with 

some that are lighter and easier to store. Further 

works to the hall are now planned to create more 

and better laid out, storage for PE and sports 

equipment. 

Governors regularly monitor health and safety 

around the school site, including areas that are in 

need of development/improvement. 

 

 

 

If you are in school, please do take a look 

at the Governor noticeboard.  The 

noticeboard, which has been updated this 

month, has lots of information about the 

governors and their work. 

 

 

 

 

 

Take the survey 

 

http://www.blake.oxon.sch.uk/website/governors/10499
mailto:governors@blake.oxon.sch.
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeROSbCXOj8SDinm-JpHLYl4exRBiNyZF2ZB0Hm27ezs3_jYQ/viewform?usp=sf_link

